
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

NOVEMBER MEETING DATE CHANGE 

 

 
Please take notice that the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees  

has rescheduled the November 21, 2018  monthly meeting to November 14, 2018 at 

7:00 pm.  Meeting will be held at the Village office 17 South Main Street, 

Cohocton.  
 

 

Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 

 

 
Dated:  October 30, 2018 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer  

 

 

 

 


